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RETURNING TO THE STUDIOS 

INFORMATION GUIDE FOR FAMILIES 

 

 

 

Week commencing Monday 13th July: All students to return to face to face classes (If at step 
3 – Based on Victorian Government advice) 
 

 Zoom classes will still be available for students 
wishing to continue lessons at home, but must be 
organised with Committee prior to classes 
commencing. 
 

 

 
• If your child is ill or is feeling unwell, they MUST NOT attend the studios.  They must remain 

home and seek medical advice. 
• Should symptoms develop at the studios the student will advise their teacher and the child 

will be removed from class and await parent pick up.   
• If your child contracts COVID-19, or is a close contact of someone with COVID-19, you must 

advise the committee ASAP.   

 

 

• Anyone entering the premises must sanitise their hands upon entry and exit.   
• Hand sanitiser will be available for use throughout the building. 
• All barres and door handles will be cleaned before and after each class.  
• Additional cleaning of the premises will be in place, in particular cleaning of high touch 

areas. 
• Students MUST bring their own water bottle for use (and refilling) at the studios. 
• The kitchen area will be off limits to students at this stage, ie. No fridge, microwave access. 
• Dancers are advised to come dressed for class to avoid the use of change rooms.  
• Dancers are encouraged to bring a small bag with shoes, drink bottle and jumper only to 

take into the studios with them. 
• Junior change room toilets will be for staff use only.  Disabled toilet and senior toilets will be 

available for students.   
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• Parents will have restricted access to the studios. 
• Parents are asked to drop their children to the front entrance, in time for their class. 
• Students will need to be be picked from the exit doors of each studio, promptly, after class 

has finished. SEE MAP BELOW (Studio 2 back exit will not be used after 6.30pm) 
• Students and parents will not be permitted to wait in the foyer area during, before or after 

classes. 
• Any necessary contact with committee or staff is to be made by phone or email until further 

notice. 

 
 

 

• Class times have been adjusted where possible to avoid large gaps between classes.   
• Larger classes have been split to reduce numbers. 
• Acro and PDD classes have been cancelled until further notice. 
• The studio and foyer floor will be clearly marked to show appropriate distances between 

students. 
 

 

If you have any questions or queries regarding the return to face to face classes in term 3 please 
contact the following: 

Ringwood Ballet Studios: 
 
office@ringwoodballet.org.au 
 
Phone – 9870 6549 

Carolyn Callanan – President: 
 
president@ringwoodballet.org.au 
 
Phone - 0413 306 386 

Cassie Bowman – Secretary: 
 
secretary@ringwoodballet.org.au 
 
Phone – 0418 101 983 
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